

Driffield Junior School



Dear Year 4 Parent/Carer

Unfortunately, I am writing to inform you that camp will no longer be going ahead on Friday 14th June. This is due to the adverse and unpredictable weather conditions we have experienced this week. Although the forecast is mostly dry for Friday, we have concerns about the condition of the field and the overnight temperature.

We will now be holding camp the following week, Friday 21st June. If your child can no longer make camp, please let myself or the office know as soon as possible. I apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and hope your child can still attend the event.

We understand that it is Driffield Infant School's summer BBQ on Friday. As this starts at 6pm, we are happy for children to be dropped off at camp from 5.30pm.

Thank you for your understanding.

Miss H Wilson Y4 teacher